Freedom of Information Act 2000 – falsified CVs/job applications
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Please disclose the number of staff found to have falsified their CVs/job applications in the calendar years 2015 and 2016;

In each case, please disclose the individual's job grade and what action was taken.
Answer: 

No Council employees were found to have falsified their CVs/job applications in the calendar years 2015 & 2016.
Separately, please provide a table showing all job grades and salary bands - with a key to any grade terminology used.

Please find attached the pay grade that comes into effect 01/04/2017. 
 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

